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Healthcare is important to the community. Things are much more expensive post 

COVID. Food costs more, it’s costing more to keep staff. Housing is much more 

expensive. Providers will not break even if this bill passes. AFH are a great addition 

to the community, they provide specialized care to their complex patients. The 

patients are all different and their pay can not be standard. I oppose this bill. 


